## Sent via email September 20, 2019

Dear Friends,

I am writing to invite your participation in a conversation about the proposed Clinical Inpatient Tower that was recently approved by the U-M Board of Regents and the proposed Pharmacy Building.

Please join us for this conversation on Thursday, September 26, 2019 from 10:00 - 11:30 AM at the Michigan League, Room D. Sue Gott and I will have exhibits to view and answer any questions you may have.

We hope you can make it and look forward to seeing you on September 26th. Thanks for your consideration of this request.

Michael

## Michael J. Rein

Director of Community Relations

Office of the Vice President for Government Relations

University of Michigan 6080 Fleming Administration Building 503 Thompson Street Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109-1340

E-Mail: reinm@umich.edu
Direct: 734.763.5554